
 
April 27, 2022 

 
The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro                              The Honorable Kay Granger 
Chair                                                               Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations                   House Committee on Appropriations  
2413 Rayburn House Office Building             1026 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515                                             Washington, DC 20515 
  
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for HVAC Replacement in fiscal year 2023.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Berkley, located at 3338 Coolidge 
Highway, Berkley, Michigan 48072. 
 
The funding would be used to replace outdated and underperforming HVAC equipment with 
new state-of-the-art, energy-efficient equipment, and will ensure Berkley can continue to provide 
services and programs to residents. This project is a valuable use of taxpayer funds because 
installing new, energy efficient systems will allow Berkley to reinvest the accumulated resources 
from energy savings into additional energy efficiency projects as outlined in their Energy Plan, 
which was added as an appendix to the city’s Comprehensive Master Plan in 2020.  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ANDY LEVIN 
Member of Congress 
 


